
Please note that classroom doors will be opened at 8:45am and close promptly at 8:50am after which time your 

child will need to be signed in at the school office. School finishes promptly at 3:15pm. We would appreciate your 

support in this matter.  

10 to 9 is Chapelford Time 

Chapelford Village Primary School  

NEWSLETTER                                                                                         
Friday 12th November 2021 

This Thursday was remembrance day and it was lovely to see our children joining together to 

remember the brave men and women who played a role in defending our freedom. Some    

children in craft club had even made their own poppies which they wore with pride around the 

school. 

It’s going to be a very busy week for all children in school next week but especially for year 6. 

Not only will they be meeting the local author Curtis Jobling, they will be visiting London too. The children are 

incredibly excited to see all of the wonderful sights of our capital city that they have been learning about in 

the classroom. The teachers tell me that they are just as thrilled to be ending the day with dinner at the  

Rainforest Café! 

We are expected a riot of colour on Monday as it is Odd Sock Day so don’t forget to send your child into 

school wearing a mismatched pair. It’s a great way of starting anti-bullying week by celebrating what makes 

us unique. All of our children will be taking part in a range of activities to support the theme of One Kind 

Word. The week will be about hope and positivity and the kind things we can do to halt hurtful behaviour in 

its tracks. 

Have a peaceful and enjoyable weekend 

Kindest regards 

Mrs Joanne Hewson                                                                                                                                                                     

Headteacher 

As darker nights are starting to close in please take extra care when walking home from school. Can we also remind 

all children about stranger danger, not talking to people that are unfamiliar to us.  Do not go anywhere, or do     

anything with someone you are not comfortable with. 

Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until outside of  the school grounds!  

Please remember that dogs except for assistance dogs are  NOT permitted on school grounds  under any               

circumstances. Thank you . 

Safety Notice 



Please be aware that we are a NUT FREE school as we 
have children in school with nut allergies. Please do 

not send your child into school with nut related  
products. Thank you  

Have a lovely weekend. 

1 Mason 12 Mayama 

2 Zak 13 William 

3 Harry B 14 Jessie 

4 Bella 15 Maya 

5 Anvi 16 Oscar 

6 Mia 17 Aidan 

7 Eva 18 Addison 

8 Albie 19 Daniel 

9 Max 20 Cody 

10 Fynley 21 Amber 

Reader of the Week 

Monday 15th November - Curtis Jobling to visit Y6 

Monday 15th November - Odd Socks Day 

Wednesday 17th November - C19 London Trip 

Thursday 18th November - C21 London Trip 

Friday 19th November - Children in Need Day                   

Wednesday 24th November - C20 London Trip 

Friday 26th November - School Closed for Inset Day 

Wednesday 8th December - Year 1 & 2 Panto visit 

Tuesday 21st December - End of Term 

Monday 10th January 2022 - Back to School @ 8:50am 

Dates for the Diary 

1 Chester 12 Joshua 

2 Seb 13 Ayan 

3 Finn 14 Sophie 

4 Isaac 15 Darin 

5 Jude 16 Sonny 

6 Tomi 17 Tia 

7 Amaya 18 Alyssa 

8 Sam 19 Harrison 

9 Luca 20 Maisy 

10 Emily 21 Isaac 

Star Learner 

Bikes and scooters must NOT be ridden until outside of  

the school grounds!  

Please remember that dogs except for assistance dogs 

are  NOT permitted on school grounds  under any      

circumstances. Thank you . 

Health & Safety Reminders 

School Menu for Week beginning Monday 15th          

November is Week 2 

Well done to all that have received awards and certificates. Keep up the good work!! 

Congratulation and well done to... 

 

Blake from Class 13 received 

Crosfields Cobras under 8s 

Player of the Year at his rugby 

presentation at the weekend. 

 

Congratulations to you! 

Out of School Achievements 

CHILDREN IN NEED 

We will be holding an ‘express yourself’ day 

on Friday 19th November (non-uniform) and 

donations of £1 will be collected for Children 

In Need. On this day, we are encouraging 

children to come to school in a way that   

expresses their individuality as this also links 

to our diversity learning throughout the week. 

ODD SOCKS DAY 

‘Odd Socks Day’ has been a huge success in 

highlighting diversity within our school in     

previous years. As a result of this, we have   

decided to hold this event again on Monday 

15th November so pull out your socks and mix 

them up to show how we are all different.  



The organisers of Luminate, a spectacular, illuminated trail, are thrilled to be able to offer two new exciting         

locations here in the North West. Following their success in Margam Park and The Sandringham Estate in previous 

years it is wonderful to also be able to offer something closer to home for 2021 at Walton Gardens, Warrington 

and Victoria Park, Southport!  

Please scan the QR code below for more 

information. 

 

 

Southport 

Warrington 

 

 


